
March 9, 2025

Spring Sports
The spring sports season
has begun!  Nearly 300

student-athletes have been
participating in track,
lacrosse, tennis, golf,

softball, boys volleyball,
and girls soccer.  Here’s to a

great season Bulldogs!

Brandywine High School

W E E K L Y  U P D A T E

Upcoming
Events
BSD Board Meeting @ 7:00 pm

PTO Meeting @ 6:30 pm

End of 3rd Marking Period

Schools closed - Professional
Development Day

Schools closed - Professional
Responsibilities Day

3rd MP Report Card
Distribution

DESSA Testing beigns

3/17

3/20

3/27

3/28

3/31

4/9

4/9

Thank you!
To our students, who did an

amazing job this week
participating in our PSAT/SAT

Day.  They persevered through
a long test and followed all
expectations.  We are very
proud of our Bulldogs for

giving their best effort!

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sYrHjY4LvDo


Additional
Announcements
Spread the Word Campaign

Counselors will begin individual
student course selection next week,
where they will finalize student course
requests for next year. Please discuss
with your student what they plan to
take and use the BSD Course Catalog
for more detailed course information
and offerings.  Below is a link to the
scheduling presentation we gave last
week at our PTO meeting:
Scheduling Presentation Spring 2025

Course Selection 

Brandywine High School students
participated in the Special Olympics
Spread the Word - Inclusion Campaign
this week. Our students and staff came
together to promote unity and
acceptance. Awesome job Bulldogs!

Mentoring

Earlier this month, Brandywine High
School students collaborated with
Lombardy Elementary School, to pair
younger students with older mentors.
It was a wonderful experience seeing
both schools come together and work
through engaging activities to reinforce
learning and communication skills.
Looking forward to more success in the
future!
   

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.brandywineschools.org%2Fcoursecatalog&data=05%7C02%7CRebecca.Reggio%40bsd.k12.de.us%7C78c56574567348b1deb408dd5b2852d1%7C21b6d6867f08438dbdc6bd214d829bd2%7C0%7C0%7C638766950920439319%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=OBEG8AcLVgmGVkGTBknfsqPSLtIS8NkTB6HSibejcvA%3D&reserved=0
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fpresentation%2Fd%2F1kIY7ESBhKHiTYohdyWxTuO0vMIGabg8dIsn45GGMD10%2Fedit%3Fusp%3Dsharing&data=05%7C02%7CRebecca.Reggio%40bsd.k12.de.us%7C6ff9de71335f431f58f008dd5d8a89bf%7C21b6d6867f08438dbdc6bd214d829bd2%7C0%7C0%7C638769571768223083%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=oK7IB2nMOuPH39jllsG%2BI36NrtOY%2BY18XkBcZGYRDD0%3D&reserved=0

